
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE WILL MISS YOU YEAR SIX! 

I would like to wish you all an enjoyable and 

safe, summer holiday. We also wish our Year 
6 pupils all the very best for a bright and 

successful future – we hope they look back at 
their time at Beechwood with fondness and 

happy memories. 

 
Mrs Evans 

This year Y6 performed ‘The Wizard of Oz’; Dorothy and her dog Toto are 

caught in a tornado's path and somehow end up in the land of Oz. Here she 

meets some memorable friends and foes in her journey to meet the Wizard of 

Oz who everyone says can help her return home and possibly grant her new 

friends their goals of a brain, heart and courage. The children bravely sang their 

parts and performed this classic story with confidence, well done! 

Just to add to the emotions of their final day at Beechwood, Tyler, Skye, Eloise and Jasmine won goodie bags for their entries for ‘…it’s important to 
protect the countryside because…’ writing competition, for the Campaign to Protect Rural England. We couldn’t be prouder of you all! 

Thank you, Buddies for yet another memorable and magical Prom, the children looked dignified and 

sophisticated in their suits and ballgowns and we thank the parents for the time and effort spent on 

making this such a special send off for the children. Don’t they look gorgeous! 

YEAR 6 visited Woodland for their 
Treat Day this year, it was great fun! 


